Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church
4430 Hwy 289
Lebanon, Kentucky 40033
www.muldraughhill.org

September 20, 2020
PaStOr. ..ot Bro. Billy Compton
Interim Minister of MUSIC...........coviviiiiiiiiiiiiiiieeeene, Reagan Davidson
Co-Minister of Youth...................................MaKayla and Caden Wheatley
Organist.......ovvviriiiiiieiii it et e e ererreeeeseeneesee e Wanda Buckler
PLaniSt. . coeeieecieee e Martha Whitehouse
Sunday School Dire€Ctor.........ovviiiiiiiiii i eaiiens Josh Veatch

Morning Worship Services: 10:00 & 11:15A.M.

Prelude

Welcome

Tolling of the Hour & Prayer

Hymn of Praise-386-Family of God

Morning Prayer Concerns

Hymn-23-God is so Good

Special Music-

Message--“Stronger Together: Stepping Into the Future” Eccles. 4:9-12;
Eccles. 8:7

Hymn of Response-54-Great is Thy Faithfulness

Offertory Prayer-Worship with Tithes and Offerings (as you leave)

Benediction

Postlude

No Evening Service Tonight

Chairman of Deacons: Jim Sabo Jr. Cell: 270-403-7899
Deacon of the Week: Larry Bright Cell: 270-283-1520

CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS AND ACTIVITIES

Our thoughts & prayers are with the family of Dr. James R. Angel upon
his death, Sept. 17, 2020, at the age of 69 years old.

September is the month of prayer for and giving to the Eliza Broadus
State Missions.

Next Sunday we will start a new sermon series titled “Rooted: Grow
Deep and Live Strong”. The next 4 weeks we will dive into the
bible to gain perspective on what is required in healthy, growing and
productive Christian living in a challenging time. We will use our
agricultural background to learn about planting, growing, pruning
and harvesting. Sept. 27 everyone will be given seeds to plant

and children will be given a special gift. You don’t want to miss this
emphasis the next 4 week!

During the Monthly Business Meeting on September 9, 2020, motions
were made and seconded, to make four proposed amendments to
the Constitution and By-Laws document. Copies of those proposed
amendments are on the table in the vestibule. According to the rules
of our Constitution and By-Laws, the final vote will be taken by paper
ballot at our next regular business meeting on October 7, 2020 at
6:30PM. A majority vote will be necessary to pass each proposed
amendment. Please plan to attend this important meeting.

The Safety and Security Team meeting will be on September 24, 2020
at 6:30 p.m. to plan for coverage for future services. All members are
urged to attend.



